
The whole country is invited to join The Children’s Society’s first ever online National Christingle Service in partnership with the Church of

England.

The service will include Royal President of The Children’s Society, HRH The Duchess of Gloucester, along with the Archbishop of Canterbury, who

is sharing a message of support along with the charity’s Vice-Chair of Trustees, the Bishop of Derby, Libby Lane. Mark Russell, CEO of the The

Children’s Society, shares the address.

Download the Order of Service in PDF

Download the Talk in PDF

Watch the service here from 9am on Sunday 13 December

All of our video content is manually subtitled. To turn these on, go to the bottom left of the video and click the filled-in box with two broken lines inside. The

service is BSL-interpreted throughout.
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